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In the January 2013 edition of the Financial Fraud Law Report, Partners

Andrew Weissman and Douglas Davison and Counsel Benjamin Brown

published an article entitled “String of Recent Circuit Court Opinions

Impact SEC Enforcement Program.” In addition, Partners Roger Witten,

Kimberly Parker and Jay Holtmeier and Counsel Thomas Koffer published

an article entitled “Perspectives on Recent Anti-Corruption

Developments.”
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